Forest Service
seeks comments

People who have any suggestions or
comments on what needs to be done
about the spruce bark beetle infesta-
tion in the Chugach National Forest
are being asked to provide them to the
Forest Service.

The Forest Service is seeking com-
ments on the impact of the beetle in

- of the forest on the Kenai
insula.

Comments can be sent by Sept. 29
to the Chugach National Forest,
ATTN: Bob Wilhelm, 201 E. 9th
Ave., Suite 206, Anchorage 99501,
271-2526.
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